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The District will, at times, release student information to outside organizations/vendors, for specific limited
purposes, and with the required safeguards for confidentiality and information security, as required by
Board policies/administrative regulations and state and federal laws, such as Education Code § 49073 et
seq., California Business and Professions Code § 22584 (Student Online Personal Information Protection
Act), and the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (20 U.S.C. Sec.1232g).. Any outside
organization/vendor which provides services for the digital storage, management, and retrieval of pupil
records and/or provides digital educational software that accesses, stores, and uses pupil records must
comply with Education Code § 49073.1.
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